may contribute more if they desire but the request is for a quarter from each student. A packet
will be prepared for each homeroom teacher in each school with enough copies to give a letter to
each student to take home. A designated collection day will be set and Rotarians from local
Rotary clubs will come to the schools and collect money from students as they enter the building
for classes. Our intent is not to make work for our teachers, but to ask them only to pass out the
material to each student and to remind students several times about the collection day as it
approaches. If possible, we would like to have a few minutes to speak to students at an assembly,
if that is practical and can be tagged to an assembly already planned. May we count on your

support in this humanitarian effort?

Sincerely,

b

Future Vision Coordinator, 2010-2013
3165 Boxwood Drive

Birmingham, AL 35216
C —(205) 587-8789
E-mail: gregjeane(@gmail.com

Rotary Dlstrlct 6860
Polio Plus Committee Chair
2400 John Hawkins Pkwy.
Birmingham, AL 35244
W —(205) 981-8581

- (205)981-9170
E-mail: john.beard@alacare.com




